
You are cordially invited... 

Author Reception 

To be held on Friday, June 19, 2015 
At Genitti’s Hole-in-the-Wall 

Beginning at 6:30 p.m. 

The evening will include readings by several 
authors and the award presentations for the 
2015 Edition Short on Words  competition.

Light refreshments will be served.
Dr. William Demray is your host for the reception, 

and the proud sponsor of Short on Words, 
the literature component to 

Northville’s Annual Arts & Acts Festival.

Please join us with your family and friends.


